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We can’t wait to see you at Pilgrim Lodge for an amazing expedition!
We are so excited to 
welcome you to Expedition 
Everyone! Together we are 
going to have a fabulous 
summer adventure.
Meeting new friends, greeting old 
friends and becoming good friends with 
God is the plan!  As we GET REAL with 
the stories of Jesus, the love of God and 
the power of the Holy Spirit. 

As you prepare and pack for camp  
Here are a few helpful hints about what 
to expect for this amazing weekend:

Upon arrival you will be given a gentle 
schedule for the weekend with options 
for all hours of the day and suggestions 
for additional ways of enjoying your 
faith expedition. If children and youth 
opt out of programming, we are 
requesting they be joined by a 
supervising adult.

We will worship in the chapel together 
each morning, where we will wake up 
the echo, celebrate God’s creation, hear 
God’s message and sing our hearts out. 

We will share all our meals together in 
the Lodge. The kitchen staff prepares 
meals that are truly amazing and 
enjoyable. If your cabin brings anything 
extra, please make sure that it is all 
stored in a large plastic bin with a lid, 
otherwise it will be you and the critters 
sharing a cabin for the weekend. Fruit 
and water is always available during the 
day and the ice cream window will open 
occasionally. Yes! There is ice cream at 
camp!

 

During the day there will be options for 
swimming, boating, hiking, labyrinth 
walking, arts and crafts, field games and 
fellowship opportunities. Closed toe 
shoes are recommended and flip-flops 
are good for the waterfront.

At the close of the day we will gather 
again in the chapel for a vespers service 
that is relaxed and peaceful.  We will 
say goodnight to the lake and thank 
God for the blessings of the day.

There will be the option of boardwalk 
casual time at night for the older crowd 
and story time in the lodge for the 
younger crowd.

All medicines must be stored out of 
reach of young children and you have 
the option of leaving them in the Dean’s 
Cabin.

Please try to leave your electronics at 
home ( ipods and ipads, computers and 
Gameboys) and if you must have a 
phone,  please leave it in your cabin on 
silent.  We surely don’t want you to miss 
out on the sound of the loons because 
someone’s phone was ringing.                           

 Check In is on July 2nd 
from 2:00-3:30 PM in the 

Lodge. 

Check Out is on July 5 at 
12:30 PM following our  

lunch together.

Family! Friends! Faith! Fun! Fish! 

FIREWORKS!
Your dean team is working with 
the staff to create an optional 
opportunity for a FIREWORKS 
FIELD TRIP to celebrate the 4th of 
July!   



“With my own two hands,
 I can make peace on earth!”

Our amazing 2014 Mission Adventure at Pilgrim Lodge this summer offers us the chance to 
discover how we might move, breathe and affect mission efforts in our own communities, 
churches, towns and states.  What do we feel called to do? There is an ancient proverb 
that reminds us, “When you pray, move your feet.” At  Expedition Everyone we will 
explore and challenge each other to put our hands and feet to work in the world!

We are asking 
each family/
person  to bring a 
round play ball of 
your choosing 
and two bottles of 
bubbles to donate 
to kids who have 
life situations that 
limit toys and 
playtime. THANK 
YOU!    

We are really looking forward to 
welcoming you to PL!  Soon we will be 
together on EXPEDITION EVERYONE and 
getting REAL with God, with each other 
and with the beautiful creation of 
PilgrimLodge

 

If you have concerns, questions or curiosities 
before camp please feel free to contact your 
Dean for Expedition Everyone. See you soon!

Rev. Dr. Beth Hoffman and THE DEAN TEAM                            
bhoffman@metrocast.net

“With my own two hands,
 I can change the world!”
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